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Mazda Motor Corporation
Mazda’s aim is to contribute to the development of society and grow together with the region through manufacturing and the development of our employees and their happiness. 

In every location where we operate, we have always conducted ourselves in strict accordance with respect for human rights and the law, while remaining committed to provide a collaborative, respectful, equality and fairly work environment, as well as to grant professional and personal growth in the short, medium and long term to all its employees.
Mexico is no exception in this regard and our working conditions there are competitive within the industry and the country, and are fully in compliance with law, including providing women with infants time off for breastfeeding.
At its Mexico plant, Mazda has always been sensitive and attentive to its employees’ concerns and has adequate means for employees to express themselves. As for the case mentioned in the article, the Company carried out a fair and impartial investigation and took appropriate actions based on our internal policies and rules and with respect for employee and human rights.
The aforementioned investigation concluded that former employees unjustifiably made a work stoppage in one of its production lines, thus infringing the Company’s policies and rules.

Regarding the sexual harassment allege, the investigation concluded that there was no evidence to prove this behavior, as outside authorities also concluded.
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